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29th January 2021 

 

Notice of Gas Transmission Transportation Charges to apply from  

1 April 2021 

 

This notice is issued in line with National Grid Gas’ (“National Grid”) Transporters Licence in 

respect of the NTS and our obligations contained in the Uniform Network Code, which 

requires National Grid to provide at least two months’ notice of changes to its gas 

transportation charges.  This notice details the charges that will apply from 1 April 2021.    

A copy of our document “Notice of Gas Transportation Charges April 2021”, which 
contains all charges from 1 April 2021, is available on the National Grid website 
https://www.nationalgridgas.com/charging/transmission-system-charges and should be read 
in conjunction with this note. 

 

UNC Modification 0678A  

UNC Modification 0678A ‘Amendments to Gas Transmission Charging Regime’ was 

implemented on 28 May 2020, with an implementation date of 1 October 2020. T he charges 

included in this notice are calculated in accordance with the methodology according to UNC 

Modification 0678A, as prescribed in Section Y of the UNC. 

General Non-Transmission Services Charge  

The General Non-Transmission Services Charge from 1 April 2021 has not changed from 

the current level of 0.0128 p/kWh, as per the Notification of General Non-Transmission 

Services Charges from 1 February 2021, published on 30 December 2020.  

St Fergus Compression Charge 

The Compression Charge levied at the North Sea Midstream Partners (NSMP) sub-terminal 

at St. Fergus from 1 April 2021 has not changed from the current level of 0.0085 p/kWh, as 

per the Notification of General Non-Transmission Services Charges from 1 February 2021, 

published on 30 December 2020. 

 
 

There will be an opportunity to discuss these charges at a subsequent NTS Charging 

Methodology Forum (NTSCMF), details of which can be found at 

http://www.gasgovernance.co.uk/ntscmf/. 

If you have any questions, please email our charging team at 

box.NTSGasCharges@nationalgrid.com. 
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